
A"endance Ma"ers: Spring Challenge 
 
 

Spring Slump 
 

 
 

Spring is finally here and with the longer days comes the “Spring Slump”.  
The time of year when students often miss more school as they look ahead to 

their well-deserved summer break.  
 

We at Haverhill Public Schools want to remind everyone how important these 
months are to your child’s academic growth. In the classroom students are 

mastering the skills they have worked on all year and teachers are providing 
targeted supports to those students still struggling to help them complete the 

year on target.   
 

This May to encourage everyone to end the year strong our K-8 schools will 
challenge their students to attend daily on time each day. Those students who 

make it all 22 days will receive a special “Spring Challenge” reward. 
 

Please continue to encourage your child to attend school on time every day 
unless medically excused and reach out if we can support you in any way.   

 
 

 

 


